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Friday 9th February 2024 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 

RE: Year 4 Multiplication Check 

 

 
 

 

As I’m sure you are aware, children in year 4 across the UK will soon complete an online, times 

tables assessment - the DFE multiplication tables check - between Monday 3rd and Friday 19th 
June. This will determine whether your child can fluently recall the times tables up to 12 x 12, 

which is an essential foundation for future success in mathematics.  

 
 

If you would like to find out more information about how you can support your child, please 
attend the workshop on Wednesday 21st February, in the main hall, from 9.00 – 10.00am. 

  
 
We hope to see you there. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms. G Thomas  

Maths Subject Leader 
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